
WE ARE

MOVING
The Florida Department of Health in DeSoto County’s 
Oak St. Clinic site is relocating to better serve you! 

DeSoto.FloridaHealth.gov

We appreciate your patience during this transition and 
look forward to welcoming you to our new location 
starting Monday, September 29.

TEMPORARY CLOSURE
The Oak St. Clinic will be closed 
beginning Monday, September 22 
to complete the move. The new Mills 
Ave. location will open the following 
Monday, September 29. 

New address, effective September 29

815 North Mills Ave., Suite 103 
Arcadia, FL 34266

Vital Records
Assistance with Birth and Death 
Certi�cates will be available at: 
34 South Baldwin Ave., Arcadia, FL 
863-993-4601

Prescription Refills and 
Immediate Assistance
Contact Patricia Collins at 
863-990-0745


